
Sent: 1/02/2024 4:25:23 PM
Subject: DA Application # DA2023/1708

I am 100% in favour of the proposed building of the MWGC Gymnastics Club as per the
above DA.
I can’t think of anything more important than to have such a facility for the benefit of kids and
families in the Northern Beaches.
Regards
Warren LePper
44 Fisher Road
Dee Why.
Sent from my iPhone


